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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Nov. 25 - 29, 2024

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday

Tuesday Primary Soccer (at lunch)

Wednesday Noisy Read in the Library (8:15 - 8:40am)

Hot Lunch

Thursday Student Council Meeting (at lunch)

Friday Immunization Clinic (Gr. 6s; some Gr. 7s)

Nov. 27 - Hot Lunch Dec. 2 - Pro-D Day

Dec. 5 - PAC Meeting Dec. 12 - Winter Sharing Assembly (1:30pm)

Dec. 13 - Hot Lunch Dec. 14 - PAC Winter Wonderland Family Skate

Dec. 19 - Reports Published Dec. 20 - Last Day of Term

Online Safety
The Richmond School District has collected and vetted a variety of resources to support 
families with online safety and digital literacy. Please click here for the “Keep Your Kids 
Safe” Fall Newsletter (Click here for the Chinese version). It includes information on 
upcoming parent sessions. Please click here for the slides from a recent parent session. 
You will find a variety of resources from SST (Safer Schools Together) and DTA 
(International Center for Digital Threat Assessment).

https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2024/11/Keep%20your%20Kids%20Safe%20Online_parent_newsletter_Fall2024.pdf
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2024/11/(Chinese)%20Keep%20your%20Kids%20Safe%20Online_parent_newsletter_Fall2024.pdf
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2024/11/Parent-Resource-Slides-.pdf


The Maple Lane PAC is always looking for more participants. You can find out more 
through the school website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents or by attending a 
future PAC meeting.


Next PAC Meeting: Thursday, December 5, 2024, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in 
person in the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome 
to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

Reminder: Purdy’s Chocolates 
Fundraiser Ends Soon!

Don’t miss out—place your Purdy’s Chocolates 
orders by Saturday, November 23rd!

Order and pay online here: https://
fundraising.purdys.com/1413195-120557. 
Unpaid orders won’t be processed, so be sure to 
complete payment before the deadline. Orders 
will be available for pick up on Thursday, 
December 5th.

Thank you for supporting our school! From the 
Maple Lane PAC

27
NOV

NOISY READ 
TIME!

Come to the Maple Lane 
Library!!! 
8:15am-8:40am 
All families are welcome to the Maple Lane library on  
Nov 27th, 2024 at 8:15am-8:40am for a Noisy Read! This will be a 
great opportunity for families to come together and read!  

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1413195-120557
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1413195-120557
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/
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